Great news for parents and teachers!

We have heard from many families that the food in the hot lunch program with FSP is not very
good sometimes. We are trying a new lunch program called Marla's Lunch.

Marla's Lunch delivers hot fresh food from local restaurants. You may have noticed days if
ordering for December with FSP that were blocked off. From now on starting with the December
6 lunch, every Wednesday and Friday your only hot lunch option is to order from Marla's Lunch.
Each day there will be several menu options and some addtional options that can be added. So
each week 3 days will be served by FSP and 2 days through Marla's Lunch unless we have a
special lunch.

Ordering is open now. Each week on Monday at noon, ordering will be cut off for the following
week. For example, to have lunch on Wednesday, December 6, you have to order before noon on
November 27. You can order as far ahead as you like. Menus are posted for several months.

To order, you will use Boonli just like you do with FSP. However, you will need to create a
second account on Boonli using the Marla’'s Lunch website. Go to

marlaslunch.boonli.com and click create an account. Use the school password

SALCS436 (case sensitive)
to create your account.

Please read the attached information for more details regarding ordering. We hope your students
enjoy these new menu options. Please let us know what you think once the program starts. FY:
this program does not participate in the free and reduced lunch program, so parents will have to
pay for lunch on these days. If you do not order using this program, please send a lunch on those
days. Remember, 3 days a week you will order as normal with FSP, and 2 days a week you will
order using your new account with Marla's Lunch.


http://marlaslunch.boonli.com/

